
 
 

 
Dear valued colleague, 

  
On 29 November 2021, ICANN shared with you a survey to better understand the Universal Acceptance 
(UA) readiness of your customer-facing systems.  

  

If you have not already done so, ICANN would greatly appreciate it if you can take a few minutes to take 
part in this survey no later than 24 December 2021. 

•       To take the survey, please click here 

•       To see the communication ICANN sent out on 29 November 2021, please click here.  

  
Thank you for your cooperation.  

  
Sincerely, 

  
Russ Weinstein  
Vice President, GDD Accounts and Services  
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 

  
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WJRBS68
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/universal-acceptance-readiness-registrars-29nov21-en.pdf

